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Dear Sir,  In reply to your recent letter I believe Brewood would be completely ruined if this  so called co-
operation with other local authorities is allowed.  This is not as far as I am aware current Government policy
and would mean taking overspill  population from the conurbatio.

n

Margaret Kedwards
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